Vince McGuinness Discusses The Firm’s New
Headquarters Office on Philly.com

Monday, August 20, 2012

Cozen O’Connor Managing Partner Vince McGuinness discussed how the firm decided to keep its
largest office in Center City Philadelphia in “How One Big Firm Decided to Stay in Philly.”
McGuinness said relocating to the area suburbs was considered, but in the end, the firm decided to
relocate to One Liberty Place. “We are committed to the city,” McGuinness noted. To read the article

click here.

6

COZEN
O'CONNOR


http://www.philly.com/philly/business/166411566.html

